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GENERAL CHURCH INFORMATION – Check inside bulletin for any changes. 
DAILY ROSARY 6:00pm CLEANING ROSTER 
      Tuesdays - 7:00pm followed by        June 05th – St. Monica 
      Devotions for Priests        June 12th – St. Philomena 
BENEDICTION ALTAR & ROSARY SOCIETY 
      Thursdays - 6:00pm       Meeting 3rd Tuesday of month at 7:00pm 
      Sundays - See Front Page HOLY NAME SOCIETY    
WEEKLY CONFESSIONS       2nd Sunday of the month 
      Tuesday – 7:30pm  ADULT CATECHISM CLASS 
      Saturdays – 8:30am       Class starts about 10 minutes after Mass 
      Sundays – 7:15 am / 9:45 am  HIGH SCHOOL CATECHISM 
FIRST FRIDAY DEVOTIONS           Classes are every Wednesday at 7:30pm 
      Mass – 7:15am & 7:00pm EUCHARISTIC CRUSADE & 
      Holy Hour at 6:00pm CHILDREN OF MARY MEETING 
      the 7:00pm Mass       Mondays - 3:15pm to 4:00pm 
FIRST SATURDAY DEVOTIONS 
       Mass – 8:00am Sung Mass   

BAPTISMS: To arrange a Baptism please contact  
      the prior to set up a date and time. 

BLESSING OF RELIGIOUS ARTICLES:  
       Blessing of religious articles will be on the  
       3rd Sunday of the Month after the Mass. 

MARRIAGES: Couples considering Marriage must contact     
      the prior six months before the wedding ‘according to      
     church law’. Details will then be worked out. 

 EMERGENCY SICK CALLS: Contact: 832-545-4302 

 MAY 30TH  JUNE 3RD  JUNE 6TH  JUNE 11TH  

MC J BRUHN J FAWVER M SAUCEDO M BRUHN 

TH A MCCOY M BRUHN C SAUCEDO A DEMERS 

AC D BRUHN S GREEN S ZACH D BRUHN 

AC T ZACH W ZACH G SHORT T ZACH 

CB R SOLONIKA S ZACH A SHORT N SULLIVAN 

TB N SULLIVAN G ZACH B SAUCEDO S MCCOY 

TB A SULLIVAN R ZACH L MAY J ZACH 

TB I SOLONIKA J ALLEN  D ZACH 

TB S MCCOY T ALLEN  J MCCOY 

TB  J ZACH  I SOLONIKA 

TB  A SULLIVAN  P SOLONIKA 

TH2  A DEMERS   

MORE NEWS AND UPDATES 
 
 

DONUTS AFTER MASS 
Donuts are available in the parish hall after each Mass 
on Sundays. 
 

ACADEMY NEWS 
Our 2020 – 2021 school year is now over.  The next 
school year will begin on Tuesday, September 7th.  We 
are taking registrations through the month of June.  
Forms are available on the academy website or in the 
school office. 
 

ALTAR BOYS 
We ask parents to make sure that their boys are in the 
sacristy at least 10 minutes before the Mass.  
Unfortunately, some boys are still showing up right 
before Mass, delaying the start of Mass.  Being late for 
the ceremony for a child sends a wrong message to 
him.  Please be cooperative. 
 

HIGH SCHOOL CATECHISM 
Our Wednesday high school catechism classes will 
resume in the fall. 
 

ADULT CATECHISM 
Hopefully, we will restart the Adult Sunday Catechisms 
on Sunday in the Fall. At the same time, we would like 
to keep the two Sunday Masses indefinitely.  
 
 
 

DAY COLLECTION  
MAY 2ND $4,108.00  

MAY 9TH $2,522.00  

MAY 16TH  $3,137.00  

MAY 23RD  $3,088.00  

MAY 30TH    

TOTAL $12,855.00  
 

Eucharistic Crusade 
June’s Intention 

 

So that souls may know and love the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus even better 

 

NEWS AND UPDATES 
 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Please check the bulletin for the Mass times this week.  
There will be a modified schedule during the summer 
months. 
 

DEPARTURES 
Fathers Post and Stanich will be transferred to Walton, 
Kentucky for their new assignments.  Walton is a 
relatively new priory of the Society but is has seen much 
growth over the last 5 years.  Father Stanich will depart 
in mid-August; Father Post will depart in early 
September. 
 

TRANSFER 
Sister Mary Pauline will be transferred later this summer 
to her new assignment in France.  Sister Jean Noel will 
take her place as Superior.  We wish Sister the best in 
her new assignment. 
 
 

NEW PRIOR 
The new prior for St. Thomas Becket will be Father 
Shane Pezzutti.  Father was ordained in 2010 and hails 
from Columbus, Ohio.  Father has been at the SSPX 
priory in Lithuania.  He has also served from there the 
Society’s missions in Latvia, Estonia, Belarus and even 
Russia at times.  Interesting places indeed! 
 

ORDINATIONS 
Ordination at our seminary in Virginia will take place on 
Friday, June 11th.  There are three deacons to be 
ordained to the priesthood.  Let us pray for vocations 
this year.  
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
The number of COVID-19 cases has gone down 
recently here in Oregon.  Unfortunately, there are still 
many restrictions around the state.  Before considering 
taking the COVID-19 vaccines, it would be most wise to 
consider them spiritually and medically speaking.  Let us 
continue to pray to St. Joseph to watch over our parish 
during this time. 

 

 

 

JUNE IS THE MONTH OF THE SACRED HEART 
 

The month of June  
is devoted to the Sacred Heart of Jesus.   

During this month, let us renew our devotion to the 
Sacred Heart especially with devotion on the First Fridays 

as Our Lord requested to St. Margaret Mary. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                +  Mass Schedule for May 23rd  through May 30th 2021 + 

SUN 30TH  TRINITY SUNDAY 
8:00 AM / 10:30 AM 
5:00 PM VESPERS / BENEDICTION 

MON 31ST THE QUEENSHIP OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 8:00 AM 
TUE 1ST ST. ANGELA MERICI, VIRGIN 7:15 AM /11:15 AM 
WED 2ND FERIAL DAY 7:15 AM /11:15 AM 
THU 3RD THE FEAST OF CORPUS CHRISTI 7:30 AM /10:00 AM 
FRI 4TH ST. FRANCIS CARACCIOLO, CONF. + FIRST FRIDAY 7:15 AM / 7:00 PM 
SAT 5TH ST. BONIFACE, BISHOP & MARTYR + FIRST SATURDAY 8:00 AM  

SUN 6TH 
SECOND SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
2ND COLLECTION FOR THE ACADEMY 

8:00 AM / 10:30 AM 
5:00 PM VESPERS / BENEDICTION 

    

ST THOMAS BECKET CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

25269 E Bolton Road, Veneta OR 97487   /   Tel: (Priory) 541-935-8608 
Tel: (Parish & Academy Office) 541-935-0149   /   Fax: 541-935-4120 

 

Bulletin is available on our website: www.sspxthomasbecket.com 
 

CUTAWAY, INC. LAND 

IMPROVEMENT 

Minor excavation, fence removal, garden work, 
driveway maintenance  

and more. 
ADAM MAY 541-740-0439 
cutawaymowing@gmail.com 

 
 

 
Advertising Space 

Available. 
$5.00 / Bulletin 

Or  
$20.00 / Month 

 
87991 Territorial Hwy 

Veneta, OR 97487 
Office: 541-935-2663 
Mobile: 541-998-7835 

2019 Jog-A-Thon 

 
                 

               Janitorial Supply Company 
Facility Maintenance & Safety 
Janitorial & Chemicals Paper & 
Dispensers Bags and Can Liners 

Mike Gates: (541) 242.1002   
aboveall.mg@gmail.com 

2019 Jog-A-Thon 
 

Solonika Construction LLC 
                                                                            Robert Solonika 

 

New Construction and remodeling.  Solar PV Installation. 
Pole buildings and outbuildings.  Excavation. Roofing Decks. 

 

Ph# 503.930.3597               Email: bsolonika@gmail.com 
 

Licensed-bonded-insured-CCB# 202064 

Dolores Short 
(541) 935-8127 

 
 

Cotton & Lace Sewing 
& Mending 

Mik Bryant 
Vice President/General Manager

 
 

4828 West 11th Ave., Eugene, OR 97402 
mikbryant@oregonlox.com/www.oregonlox.com 

2019 Jog-A-Thon 
 

 

G2 Enterprises LLC 
Precision Contracting & Development 

Cell: 541-520-4935 / CCB# 200850 
E-Mail: chris@cnwe.us 

Chris Demers / Owner/Operator 
2019 Jog-A-Thon 

 

 
Family Owned & Operated 

Call to make an appointment 
541.935.5500 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Doug Fawver, Owner 
541.687.1271 

2019 Jog-A-Thon 
 

 

 
2021 

Jog-A-Thon 
Gold * Silver * Bronze 

SPONSORS 
 
 

 
 

 
Above All Sanitation 

 

Oregon Lox Company 
 

G2 Enterprises 
 

Eugene Ornamental Iron 
 

Murphy Company 
 

Yurtel – Veneta 
 

Veneta Family Dental 
 

Haffner Landscaping 
 

Metrofab Inc 
 
 

A Child’s Best Smile 
 

Dunkirk Construction 
 

Mik & Jenee Bryant 
 
 

 
Thank you all for 
your generosity.  

This year we raised 
over $36,000.00. 

 
God Bless you all 
and your business. 

             

Janie M. Mogensen 
Attorney at Law 

(541) 556-6534              law.mogensen@gmail.com 
   132 E. Broadway, Suite 233 Eugene OR 
97401 

Expert Power  
Wash Service 
Nicholas Muscarella 

541.515.4471 
 

Free Estimates 
Moss removal, roofs, 
concrete, siding, patio 

covers & more 

ST. JOSEPH ALTAR ‘2021 PERPETUAL LIGHT’.   
INTENTION FORMS AVAILABLE IN THE VESTIBULE. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNIONS 
Let us pray for our 8 children who will be receiving 
their First Communion this morning at the 10:30 am 
Mass. 
 

FEAST OF CORPUS CHRISTI 
This Thursday is the Feast of Corpus Christi.  We will 
have Masses at 7:30 am and 10:00 am (Solemn High) 
with a Eucharistic procession/Benediction following 
the High Mass.  All girls, 6th grade and under, are 
invited to strew flowers during the procession. Girls 
are asked to dress in white or light-colored clothing.  
The Eucharistic Crusade boys are invited to help lead 
the procession as well.  They will wear the Crusade 
Scapular.  All children are asked to please meet with 
the Sisters in the vestibule at 9:40am on Thursday 
morning before the Mass. 
 
 
 

Anyone who would like to donate flower petals for the 
procession are asked to leave them with the Sisters or 
in the Sacristy.  We will have 1st Vespers on 
Wednesday at 5:20 pm followed by Benediction. 
 
 

FIRST FRIDAY  
This Friday is the First Friday of June.  We will have 
Masses in honor of Our Lord’s Sacred Heart at 7:15 am 
and 7:00 pm.  There will be a Holy Hour at 6:00 pm in 
reparation for the sins against His Sacred Heart. 
 

FIRST SATURDAY  
Saturday is the First Saturday of the month.  There will 
be a High Mass at 8:00 am in honor of the Immaculate 
Heart of Mary.  We will also continue our All-Day 
Adoration on the First Saturdays.  The intentions for 
these adorations are for: 
 

1) To make reparation for sins against the Immaculate 
Heart,  
2) That the Pope consecrate Russia to the Immaculate 
Heart.  
 

There is a sign-up sheet in the vestibule. 
 

Letter from the U.S. District Superior on the Back. 

 
 
 
Dear friends,  
  
2020 was a challenging year for the Catholic Church and society as a whole. Many found themselves 
deprived of the sacraments, including Holy Mass, due to restrictions brought about by the COVID-19 
pandemic. Many more have suffered practical difficulties, including social unrest, joblessness, and the stinging 
isolation of being away from friends and family. 2021 continues to be a difficult time with far too many 
perennial problems rearing their ugly head. 
  
In the Church, for instance, those charged with leading Christ’s flock continue to embrace ideas antithetical to 
the Faith. In Germany, the Catholic Church, infected by false teachings, is on the brink of schism, and there is 
a risk other local churches may head down the same path. Rumors continue to swirl about new restrictions 
being placed on the traditional Latin Mass. There are sincere worries that many Catholics may never return to 
church even after local governments remove their restrictions on public gatherings.   
  
American society remains deeply fractured along ideological lines. Moral positions that most of the country 
considered normative only a half-century ago involving marriage, abortion, and parenting are now considered 
“reactionary” or “extreme.” Millions of Americans suffered dire financial consequences in the past year.   
  
Against this sorrowful backdrop, I invite all Catholics to use the month of June, the month the Church has 
dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, to make reparations for the sins that continue to plague our world. I 
encourage all of you to recite daily the Act of Reparation to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, perhaps adding it to 
the end of your rosaries. (Please also remember that the Litany of the Sacred Heart is traditionally recited in 
our houses during the month of June, which I similarly encourage you to adopt.) Additionally, following your 
own conscience, I ask that you find a special penance you and your family can perform as part of this 
reparation. For some, it may be adding in additional days of fasting and abstinence throughout the month. For  
others, it could be spending an extra 15 minutes in prayer or meditation. As always, I encourage you to speak 
to your priest for specific guidance.  
  
During the next month, please keep the Society of Saint Pius X in your prayers. Pray that the Sacred Heart of 
Our Lord continues to pour graces on our apostolate. Rest assured, our priests and religious, I included, will 
continue to pray for you.  
  
In the Sacred Heart of Jesus,  
  
Fr. John Fullerton  
U.S. District Superior of the Society of Saint Pius X 
 


